Attachment C2

Ron Buckholt

T S S N N REARATANN
From: Ron & Deb SmithHall <hallsmith9119@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2022 1:51 PM

To: Ron Buckholt

Cc: David Bricklin; Bill Ide

Subject: Project 2022103702

Mr Buckholt,
| was disappointed not to have met you when | was in your office on Monday. Bill Reus and | did get some information
from your colleague, but it seems to have been incomplete and partly inaccurate.

One inaccuracy is the access to the application paperwork. We were told that we could be shown the information, but
were not informed that that information could be viewed by anyone with a link to the proper website. We made a
cumbersome and time delaying request for paper copies, which we still have not received.

You sent Bill Ide the proper link and he shared that with me, so | now finally have what | need to understand this
proposed project. The original Notice of Application letters sent to Bill Reus and Bill Ide, both within 500 feet of the
project, did not include page 3 of the notification file on record. This is the page that includes the information to allow
online access, and has significantly delayed our ability to understand and respond to the proposed project. Likewise,
accurate maps were in the county's record from the start, which you did not provide to the public until much later.

My attorney, Mr Bricklin, assures me that you do actually have the ability to add time to this initial response period, in
spite of what your colleague told us on Monday. Because of the significant problems related to your handling of
notification to the community, | am requesting a 2 week extension of the initial period for public comment.

I would also like clarification of page 2. Is this letter adequate notice to include us on your list of interested parties? If
not, what constitutes notice? Will letters from people who are on this list be accepted after the initial comment period
for the hearing examiner to review? [s that list of interested persons a matter of public record for us to review?

Respectfully,
Ron Smith
Deborah Hall




